## Pennsylvania Prospectors March 2021 Meeting Minutes

The monthly meeting of the Pa Prospector's Gold club was held on March 20, 2021. There were 9 in attendance. The officers present were Don Beagle, vice-president, Bill Beahm, Treasurer, and Sharon Beagle, secretary.

The minutes were read by Secretary Sharon. Ryan approved and it was seconded by Mark. Next, the treasurer's report was read. There were no bills for today. It was approved by Eileen and seconded by Ryan.

Under old business we discussed having the May 15<sup>th</sup> meeting at Knoebel's. We will have to reserve the pavilion now because they will fill up quickly. Don got the information from Knoebel's. The pavilion will be ours for the day at no cost. We want to make sure we have our reservation in on time.

The next meeting will be virtual again on Saturday Apr. 17<sup>th</sup>.

Under new business we discussed activities at our May meeting. We will be doing our 50/50 and our nugget drawing if we can get Henry to show up. Eileen made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Bill seconded it. The drawing was held then the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Sharon Beagle, Secretary